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SUPERDIGITAL TECHNOLOGY CO., LIMITED   
F19, Block B, Nanxian Building, Longhua New District, Shenzhen 

518000, P.R.China  
 TEL: 86-755-82727027  

 
 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division  
1435 Oakland Mills Road Columbia, 
MD 21046 
 
SUBJECT:Class II Permissive Charge for FCC ID: 2ACDFG2 
 
The product,:Mobile Phone, has been granted by FCC dated 08/27/2014, FCC ID: 
2ACDFC5.Now we, SUPERDIGITAL TECHNOLOGY CO., LIMITED, would like to 
modify the authorized equipment for below changes: 

 Only the power adapter changed. 
 

 
We would like to certify the additional of certified FCC ID: 2ACDFG2 as a Class II 
Permissive Change in this device. 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 

Signatory：   

 
Contact Person:May Mei 
 


